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Call to Order: 

 

 

 

 

Visitors: 

 

Ambulance Service: 

 

 

 

 

Payroll & Accounts 

Payable Approved: 

 

 

WEB Fund Board 

Applications: 

 

 

 

 

 

Adjourn: 

COMMISSIONER PROCEEDINGS 

 

May 28, 2010 

The regular meeting of the Lincoln County Board of Commissioners was held in the 

commission meeting room of the courthouse Friday, May 28, 2010.  Chairman Al Joe 

Wallace called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m. with Vice-Chairman Terry Finch 

 and Member Steve Errebo present.  County Clerk Dawn Harlow was in attendance. 

 

Others present for portions of the meeting:  Wendy Gronau. 

 

Ambulance Service Director Wendy Gronau reported that Rod Rees has passed his 

paramedic certification test and that one first responder student has passed all testing 

necessary for certification.  Gronau requested approval to purchase radios for new 

ambulance service attendants.  The board approved the request. 

 

Steve Errebo moved to approve May gross payroll in the amount of $156,507.07 and 

May accounts payable warrants in the amount of $454,623.57, seconded by Terry 

Finch.  Motion carried. 

 

The board discussed the deadline for applicants to apply to serve on the Windpower 

Economic Benefit (WEB) fund board.  Clerk Harlow related that she had received four 

applications to date, and that one of the applicants related that they did not feel that 

there was enough advertisement for the board positions.  After discussion, the board 

determined that they would like to extend the date to accept applications to 4:30 p.m. 

June 25.       

 

With no further business to come before the board the chairman adjourned the meeting 

at 9:20 a.m. until 8:00 a.m. Tuesday, June 1, 2010 in the commission meeting room of 

the courthouse. 

 

 


